
 
 We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 

At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Lee Christopher, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have 
responsibility for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform the 

relevant agencies. 
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Merry Christmas! 
As the Christmas countdown well and truly 
begins, I want to thank all members of the 
school community for their work and support 
in ensuring a safe and successful autumn 
term.  
 
Firstly, I want to thank all the children for their 
incredible work, adaptability to new routines 
and determination to reach for the stars. 
Despite the changes to routines, they have 
really shone this term, producing fabulous 
work, demonstrating our key values and really 
caring for one another.  
 

I would also like to take this opportunity to 
thank every member of the school staff. We 
have a wonderful team at Lambley and I am 
fortunate to work with them. I thank them for 
their tireless work this term – going above and 
beyond to ensure that the children received 
the very best opportunities in such a difficult 
time.  
 

Finally, I would like to thank all parents, carers 
and members of the Lambley community. 
Your support with new routines and school 
arrangements have really helped us ensure 
we could keep your children as safe as 
possible during this time. We also thank you 
for your continued support with your 
children’s education. The time spent reading 
at home, practising spellings and learning 
times tables really does help them in school. 
Thank you. 
 

I want to finish by wishing you all a Merry 
Christmas, a safe holiday and we look forward 
to seeing you in the New Year 
 

Lee Christopher 
 
  
 

Contacts 
 

Office Manager: Mrs. Yvette Newton 
Office Administrator: Mrs Catherine Aizlewood 
Head Teacher:  Mr Lee Christopher  
Tel: 0115 9313515 
Email : office@lambley.notts.sch.uk 
 

Spring Term 
 
A quick reminder that school reopens on 
Monday 4th January 2021. 
 
Inline with current guidance, the school day 
will remain the same and so the staggered 
start and end times, that have been in place 
since September, will remain in place come 
January. 
 
Please continue to support these start and 
end times, ensure social distancing around 
school and wear face masks at drop-off and 
collection times. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.   

Mrs. Swinburne’s message: Welly 
Walk 
School aims to restart Welly Walks on Friday 
8th January 2021.  Please make sure you send 
named wellies in a carrier bag and either a 
puddle suit or waterproof trousers (again 
named please) as the Dumbles will be very 
muddy! We can’t wait to make the most of 
this wonderful environment right on our 
doorstep! 
 
 


